
Thursday 1 August 2024
This week’s PB4L Focus: Effort. Being ready to learn

This week classes have been discussing the importance of showing effort at school
and being ready to learn. Knowing routines during and after break times, having
equipment ready, and quickly returning to class after toilet breaks all contribute to
a smooth learning experience. Our Graduate Profile Skills highlight the importance
of effort and self-management, encouraging students to put their best foot
forward in everything they do.

He aha te tupu i Tirimoana! What’s happening at Tirimoana!

Kia ora e te whānau
Olympic tabloid morning
Despite the weather not being in our favour, the tabloid morning saw wonderful examples of students
helping and supporting each other. A big thank you to all the Tirimoana staff who made it a fun and
memorable morning, and to the parents for their support and encouragement. The sausage sizzle finished
off a fun morning.



Year 6 Fundraising events in Term 3

The Year 6 team will be hosting a series of events this term to
raise funds towards the cost of the Year 6 camp. There will be
many exciting activities for your children to participate in. The
fundraising events started with the sausage sizzle on Tuesday.

Next Week: Wednesday 7 August: Market Day

Week 7: Friday 6th September Year 1 and 2 Gold coin disco at
lunchtime

Week 8: Friday 13th September Year 3 and 4 Gold coin disco at
lunchtime

Week 9: Friday 20th September Year 5 and 6 Gold coin disco at
lunchtime

Year 0 Isabella Kaeden Faye Albert

Year 5 Pisila

Look who the Year 6 team saw at the Art Gallery today?

Hinerapanui Woolrich left Tirimoana School as a Year 6 learner in 2018.
Today the year 6 students and teachers saw her installing her art exhibit
at the Auckland Art Gallery Toi o Tamaki.
It will be available to view from Friday for the next 2 weeks.

She welcomes all to come visit and enjoy her creation.

Mauri ora Hinerapanui!



Parking Reminders: Metric Place

We remind all parents that there is no parking along most of Metric Place
during the following times:

● 8:30 AM - 9:15 AM
● 2:30 PM - 3:15 PM

It has come to our attention that some drivers are mounting grass verges
outside properties and causing damage to the lawns. Our neighbours are
understandably becoming very frustrated by this behaviour.

Additionally, please do not park in the school car park off Metric Place.
This area is designated as a pedestrian walkway for students and must remain clear for their safety





Register here: https://parenttoparentnz.formstack.com/forms/workshop_registration

https://parenttoparentnz.formstack.com/forms/workshop_registration


FB:
https://www.facebook.com/shirleypastiroff/posts/pfbid0MsmkxZverP29box9TTwJ59tob7qF48z
AkhbFc5x26whWF5aDPbsgz3jP8UYn7K9Dl
Website: https://renewyourmind.co.nz/mindful-parenting/

https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__www.facebook.com_shirleypastiroff_posts_pfbid0MsmkxZverP29box9TTwJ59tob7qF48zAkhbFc5x26whWF5aDPbsgz3jP8UYn7K9Dl&d=DwMFaQ&c=_Zm2Kb9yJrso4r0-N78Ezl-a6DfgMbIISn5tZXXqWk4&r=YQWrJbugMenuVkRP8CDeCQ7PDQv9FVxN_IM_Zph1ZBirOnXaj4R7lY9ro6vrZdQF&m=MJRxHIiwQkOYM1VKcPdxMwdoEehQY9ZoeU3NjJdSyd1ZhWT3XaEDf2KHT5xCZtr3&s=grq0BdJ5NwxD8Jjx4Js38nZJi7doeFSRkj1aR05EH7Q&e=
https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__www.facebook.com_shirleypastiroff_posts_pfbid0MsmkxZverP29box9TTwJ59tob7qF48zAkhbFc5x26whWF5aDPbsgz3jP8UYn7K9Dl&d=DwMFaQ&c=_Zm2Kb9yJrso4r0-N78Ezl-a6DfgMbIISn5tZXXqWk4&r=YQWrJbugMenuVkRP8CDeCQ7PDQv9FVxN_IM_Zph1ZBirOnXaj4R7lY9ro6vrZdQF&m=MJRxHIiwQkOYM1VKcPdxMwdoEehQY9ZoeU3NjJdSyd1ZhWT3XaEDf2KHT5xCZtr3&s=grq0BdJ5NwxD8Jjx4Js38nZJi7doeFSRkj1aR05EH7Q&e=
https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__renewyourmind.co.nz_mindful-2Dparenting_&d=DwMFaQ&c=_Zm2Kb9yJrso4r0-N78Ezl-a6DfgMbIISn5tZXXqWk4&r=YQWrJbugMenuVkRP8CDeCQ7PDQv9FVxN_IM_Zph1ZBirOnXaj4R7lY9ro6vrZdQF&m=MJRxHIiwQkOYM1VKcPdxMwdoEehQY9ZoeU3NjJdSyd1ZhWT3XaEDf2KHT5xCZtr3&s=LQ4evB568v1Fsdt3jyWqgY8Uznk7pqj8XgkRpVF1yKU&e=



